
Parent Update – We Remain In Tier 3  24 November 2020            

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you may be aware it was announced yesterday that Midlothian would remain in tier 3 

until the next review and therefore all key health and safety guidance in relation to tier 3 

remains in place in school. 

The key health protection strategy that remains in place in school as a result of that 

announcement is that the wearing of face coverings in all senior phase classes (S4-6) remains 

in place unless a young person is exempt. 

For more details of Tier 3 guidance please follow the link below to the Midlothian Council 

website homepage which will give further details. 

https://www.midlothian.gov.uk/ 

 

Kind regards 

 

Craig Biddick  

Acting Head Teacher 

https://mail.mgfl.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=DNdTexPSBdCpstCRC5RolBZxLzGawsLXGUy7Guhxgsr5AqrQRpDYCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.midlothian.gov.uk%2f

